
 

 
 
Wednesday 14th April 2021, 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 

Parent Consultation Day Cancellation – 5 Cedar 
 
I am writing to you regarding your child’s telephone Parent Consultation which is due to 
take place after school on Tuesday 20th April 2021. Due to unforeseen circumstances, 
we are going to have to cancel the appointments made for your child in 5 Cedar. 
 
We will write to you again once we have a new date for these appointments. In the 
meantime, if you have any concerns about your child’s learning or wish to discuss 
anything with school, please feel free to give our Main School Office a call who will direct 
you to a member of our Senior Leadership Team to discuss this further. 
 
Apologies for any inconvenience caused in this cancellation and we appreciate your 
understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Mrs H L Hutchinson 

Mrs Heather Hutchinson 
Acting Headteacher    


